
Byer, James 

From: Greg S Newton [Greg.Newton@veoliaes.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2006 3:58 PM

To: Byer, James

Cc: Kothur, Bheem; Greig Siedor; John P McShane; Phill Ditter; Linda T Dunwoody

Subject: Payment of Fines for Veolia Tallahassee Facility

Attachments: Payment to DEP for Sep 05 & 10 day violations.pdf
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8/23/2006

Jim, just wanted to send you a copy of the letters that went out today via FedEx for overnight 
delivery to your department.  There are two checks in the package for the two separate consent 
orders.  I have the tracking number if you do not receive them tommorrow please contact me.  
Each of you included in this email is courtesy copied on the letter so please print for your files.  
  
Thank you and have a good day! 
 
 
Greg S. Newton 
Environmental Health and Safety Manager 
Veolia ES Technical Solutions, L.L.C. 
5736 West Jefferson Street 
Phoenix, AZ 85043 
602-233-2955 
602-233-6883 fax 
Email: greg.newton@veoliaes.com 
www.veoliaes.com 










